
Are Eva Longoria and Eduardo
Cruz Back Together?

By Kerri Sheehan

The stars can’t hide form Cupid! Eva Longoria and Eduardo Cruz
were spotted in New York City having lunch at Serafina. The
couple has been on and off since they called it quits in
March. This lunch date shows that they may be back on. An
onlooker dished to People, “They cuddled subtly at first and
eventually shared a more passionate kiss. They really looked
like they were in love during the lunch.”

How do you know whether to get back together with an ex?

Cupid’s Advice:

Sometimes a long lost love can be become your one and only.
Let Cupid help you decide if you should get back together with
your ex:

https://cupidspulse.com/60848/eva-longoria-eduardo-cruz-back-together/
https://cupidspulse.com/60848/eva-longoria-eduardo-cruz-back-together/
http://www.people.com/people/article/0,,20749735,00.html


1. You’ve grown: The only way that a failed relationship can
be renewed is if one or both parties have had significant
growth since the end of the union. If something went wrong the
first time then it will likely go wrong again if neither party
has changed.

2. You miss them: If you find that both of you miss being
together then that may be a sign to give it another go.
However, you should proceed with caution because you can never
love someone as much as you can miss him or her. Keep in mind
that when you miss him or her you may be remembering the good
times far more clearly than the bad times.

3.  Open  connections:  The  only  way  to  renew  a  failed
relationship is to sit down and talk about what didn’t work
during your first breakup. If you two can make it through this
conversation with a big blow up then all will be well.

Would you ever get back with your ex? Share below.


